			Monday Message #10







			Hello All,

I think Spring is finally in the air.... I have had to have my AC and my heater on in the same day, and while one part of the yard is underwater, the other part is ready to be mowed [image: 🙂] 

An update to our Events Calendar:
· The traditional Divan Visits Weekend(s) that were to take place in March have been postponed until the Fall.  I know these Visits where I was to share my themes/calendars/priorities ect.... so I am going to reply on extensive email, postal mail, newsletter, and smaller in-person visits to fill the gap until large events are again possible. 
· Saturday, March 20, 2021 at 7pm will be Calam Shrine Dart Tourney at the Lewiston Sports Edition sports bar.
· The CDA Shrine Club and the Lewis Clark Shrine Club will be meeting this week, so please attend those meetings as you are able to. 

As the COVID vaccines start to become more available to our communities, please make sure you are using a quality source for our information on the pandemic and for vaccine updates.   My go-to source is https://www.idahopublichealth.com/  which also has information on how to sign up for a vaccine appointment, if you are so inclined. 


The Black Camel has come for two members of our Temple; Noble Stanley Pugh and Noble Butch Shaffer.   Please keep the family and friends of these departed Nobles in your thoughts and prayers.

Jim Logan
Potentate. 
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